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From: 
To: 

CC: 
Sent: 
Subject: 

ATF 

Burton, Faith (SMI0); Shoemaker, Sheldon R. (DEA-US); : KIT 	(ATF); Cunningham, 
Patrick (USAAZ) 
Axelrod, Matthew (DDA(3) (31M10) 
5/26/2011 12:04:18 PM 
RE: DEA seizure of ATF Fast and Furious AK-47s. 
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	Original Message 	 
From: Burton, Faith (SMO) [mailto:Faith.Burton@usdoj.gov]  
Sent: Thursday, May 26, 2011 11:42 AM 
To: Shoemaker, Sheldon R. (DEA-US); L 	ATF 
Cunningham, Patrick (USAAZ) 
Cc: Axelrod, Matthew (ODAG) (SMO) 
Subject: FW: DEA seizure of ATF Fast and Furious AK-47s. 

Please see below the draft response to Senator Grassley's staff request about the numbers of 
guns recently recovered by DEA that are associated with Fast and Furious. Please let us know 
if this is OK or, if not, please provide edit language asap. We would like to get this out to 
Grassley today - his staff has been pressing for it as you may know. Thanks. FB 

DP 
******* 

NOTICE: This e-mail message and any attached files are intended 
solely for the use of the addressee(s) named above in connection 
with official business. This communication may contain Sensitive 
But Unclassified information that may be statutorily or otherwise 
prohibited from being released without appropriate approval. Any 
review, use, or dissemination of this e-mail message and any 
attached file(s) in any form outside of the Bureau of Alcohol, 
Tobacco, Firearms & Explosives or the Department. of Justice without 
express authorization is strictly prohibited. 
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